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December 2,1977

Docket No. 50-313

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. D. Phillips

Senior Vice President
Sixth and Pine Streets
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of June 22 and November 15,1977, in

response to our letters dated May 16, July 1, and September 28, 1977.

We have no further questions at this time and we will review your

corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

h $ SUlo 0 w J
G. L. Madsen, Chief |

-

Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch
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